
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: No True Parents' Day Pledge Service Tomorrow 
 
Drissa Kone 
March 28, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear BFC families, 

 

No Pledge Service Tomorrow Please Celebrate With Your Families 

 

This is a reminder that there is no community-wide pledge service taking place tomorrow for True 

Parent's Day. Please celebrate at your homes with your families. Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 

 

 


